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December 16, 2024 
 

TO: All Branches & Ladies Auxiliaries 
 For Information of Members of Command Executive Council 
 
FROM: Michelle Courtney, Executive Director, BC/Yukon Command 
 
SUBJECT: Ladies Auxiliary Membership Update  
 
Memo 73.24 
   
 
Comrades,  
 
We are reaching out to provide details on the process for remitting 2025 per capita payments for 
Ladies Auxiliaries within BC/Yukon Command. The per capita rates for the upcoming year are as 
follows: 
 

• Ladies Auxiliary Member - $10.00 
• Ladies Auxiliary Life Member - $0.00 (no cost) 

To ensure a smooth process, please follow these instructions by December 31, 2024.  
 

• Submit an updated 2025 Nominal Roll and current Ladies Auxiliary Executive list, 
including phone and email contact information. 

• Please make cheques payable to BC/Yukon Command and mail them to the following 
address: 

BC/Yukon Command 
Attn: LA Membership 

Unit #503 – 17665 66A Avenue 
Surrey, B.C.     V3S 2A7 

 

Once payments are received, BC/Yukon Command will print and mail membership cards to the 
Branch for distribution to the Ladies Auxiliary. Please ensure payments are submitted only for 
paid members, as refunds cannot be issued for unpaid dues.  
 
If you have any questions or require assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the BC/Yukon 
Command office, at 604-575-8840 or via email at info@legionbcyukon.ca.  
 
In comradeship,    
 
Michelle 
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